
 
 

BOROUGH OF CARROLL VALLEY 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE  

REGULAR MEETING 
Monday, December 10, 2012 – 7 PM 

BOROUGH OFFICE 
 

MINUTES 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Meeting was cancelled due to a lack of business. Next meeting is scheduled for March 11, 2013. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
          
 
 
              
        Ronald J. Harris, Mayor 


